
 

      
Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

August 1, 2022 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: DE 21-030: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Request for Change in Rates, Order 

on Motion for Clarification 
Compliance Tariff Filing – External Delivery Charge 

 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil” or the “Company”), I enclose clean 
and redlined copies of the following tariff page, filed in compliance with NHPUC Order 
No. 26,657 in the above referenced proceeding.  This page is for effect August 1, 2022. 
 

NHPUC No. 3 – Electricity Delivery, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc 
 

• Schedule EDC, Second Revised Page 66A  
 

The Company filed and received approval of recoupment revenue in its External Delivery 
Charge filing in DE 22-038. No other Settlement Agreement schedules require updating.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
Unitil Service Corp. 

Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List  
  


